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Trees and bushes blocking view of stop signs, traffic signals and street signs: We have had some success. This is noticeable on Wells and other streets in Tarzana, where trees and bushes have been trimmed.  
Hazard from dead trees on east side of Reseda Bl. south of Silver Hawk:  Councilman Blumenfield’s office said that there are no funds to undertake this work.

This may be a project for the TNC. 

Possible conversion of Nestle Ave. between Rosita and Tarzana Streets to northbound traffic only:  The latest word is that the DOT has decided to go ahead with the conversion, but nothing further has been done yet. 

`

Control of speeding on n/b Reseda Blvd., between Country Club Ln. and Rosita: Nothing new since the last meeting. The DOT said that they will do a study and will ask the LAPD to station a radar speed reader in that area. 
Burned-out lights on signs and unreadable signs on 101 Freeway: The committee continues to pursue this with the local freeway lighting engineer, the Caltrans district director’s office, and Senator Pavley’s office.  We were told that pole lights will be left unlighted.  . 
Elimination of overnight truck parking on Philiprimm between Yolanda and Wilbur:  Councilman Blumenfield does not want to make a City Council resolution on this. Instead he has directed Parking Enforcement to ticket trucks that exceed the allowed time limit. He will get a progress report from Parking Enforcement after four weeks (end of January). 
Difficulty in making right turn from n/b Reseda Bl. to e/b Burbank Bl: No change since the last meeting. (The DOT said that they will do another study.)  
Illegal right turns from second lane of s/b Reseda Bl. into w/b 101 Freeway – progress report: The DOT decided that they will take no additional steps here. 

The Committee has asked the DOT for a progress report on the pending items, but has received no response. 

  Max Flehinger, Chair
